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October 30, 2012

Mr. Wes Weaver, President Via Email to: wes@weavercm.com
Weaver Construction Management, Inc. No Hard Copy to Follow
3679 South Huron Street, Suite 404

Englewood, CO 80110

Re: Harold D. Thompson Regional Water Reclamation Facility (HDTRWRF)
Lower Fountain Metropolitan Sewage Disposal District (LFMSDD)

Dear Wes:

Reference is made to your shop submittai identified as foiiows:

Submittal No.: 11310-001B

Date of Submittal: October 23, 2012

Title: Submersible Grinder Pumps WWP-1 & WWP-2
Specification Section: 11310

Manufacturer: WILO-USA

The referenced submittal has been stamped "No Exception Taken With Comments”. Our
comments are as follows:

1. Regarding the pump grinding particle size, the supplier's response indicates the maximum free
opening of the pump's stationary cutter plate to be % of an inch. We interpret that to mean the
maximum particle size that can pass through the pump will be no larger than %-inch.

The supplier's response also indicated that the effective free opening across the stationary cutter
plate will be significantly less than % of an inch when the pump is operating and the cutter head
is spinning. We interpret that statement as an indication the pump will meet the %4-inch grinding
particle size requirement of the project specifications.

If our interpretations are not correct, please revise and resubmit the submersible grinder pumps.
2. WCMI shall coordinate with the pump supplier for the provision of the appropriate stainless steel

guiderails and intermediate rail support brackets required for the pump installation, according to
the WCMI submittal review comment and the project drawings.
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Please call if you should have any questions.

Sincerely,

y 7.3

Mark A. Morton, P.E.
MAM/kmw

ec (letter only):
Mr. Jim Heckman, Manager, LFMSDD, fmanager@Ifmsdd.org
Ms. Cindy Murray, Office Manager, Fountain Sanitation District, fsdistrict@fsd901.org
Mr. Jeff Burst, Project Supt., Weaver Construction Management, Inc., jeff@weavercm.com
Mr. John Jacob, Project Mgr., Weaver Construction Management, Inc., john@weavercm.com
Mr. Adam Roeder, Weaver Construction Management, Inc., aroeder@weavercm.com
Ms. Leslie Brown, Weaver Construction Management, Inc., leslie@weavercm.com

cc (w/attachments): Mr. Jerry Miller, Resident Project Representative, GMS, Inc.
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